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Eric Aldridge <eric_aldridge@yahoo.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 9:29 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

As a retail FX trader, I believe I should have the freedom to choose the leverage
and risk for each of my trades. I personally do not risk over a certain percentage
per trade (2%), however, the regulations could limit the number of systems and/or
trades I have open at any time, and thus hinder my trading abilities adversely.

Regards,
Eric Aldridge
441 Letterman Dr
Brownsburg IN 46112


